
From: Lancaster, Robert
To: Tilbury2
Cc: Robert Ranger; Steven Parker
Subject: RE: TR030003 Port of Tilbury Expansion Adequacy of Consultation Request
Date: 07 November 2017 12:01:31

Dear Mr Ranger,
 
In response to your letter dated 1 November 2017 regarding the adequacy of consultation
for the above referenced DCO application and whether, in our opinion, the developer has
complied with the relevant duties outlined in your letter. I can confirm, on behalf of the
London Borough of Bexley, that we consider the relevant duties have been complied with
insofar as they relate to the LB of Bexley.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Robert Lancaster
Head of Development Management
Regeneration and Growth
LB Bexley
020 3045 3342
 
 
 
From: Tilbury2 [mailto:Tilbury2@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 November 2017 13:56
To: Tilbury2
Cc: Robert Ranger; Steven Parker
Subject: TR030003 Port of Tilbury Expansion Adequacy of Consultation Request
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Please find attached request for an Adequacy of Consultation representation in
relation to the proposed Port of Tilbury Expansion (‘Tilbury2’) project.
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Kind regards
 
Louise Evans
Case Officer
Major Applications and Plans
Room 3/18 Eagle Wing, The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House,
Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN
Direct Line: 0303 444 5698
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: louise.evans@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk
Twitter: @PINSgov
 
 
 
 
**********************************************************************
 
Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning 
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
lawful purposes.
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
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solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
 
 
**********************************************************************
 

Click here to report this email as spam.
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This Email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to
whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that
you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination,
forwarding, printing or copying of the email is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this email in error please notify London Borough of Bexley by
telephone on +44 (0) 20 8303 7777.

Web Site: http://www.bexley.gov.uk

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense Inc. www.websense.com
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